
PCMS PTO NEWS 
 

Dear Central Middle Families, 
 
We hope this bulletin finds your family healthy. With school closed until the end of the school year, PTO 
has suspended all the planned activities for our community. Hopefully, next year, we will be able to pick 
up where we left off! 
 
The PCMS PTO is looking within our community for some parents who would like to get involved 
in PTO next school year. ​These opportunities offer parents a way to stay connected to their child, as well 
as the school. Not an easy task during middle school years! If you are interested in serving on PTO for the 
2020-2021 school year, please reach out to either of us.  
 
We can all help people in our community by donating to the Parkway Food Pantry​.​ While school is 
closed, students still need food and the Parkway Food Pantry will feed those in need. Families can 
contribute monetarily to this much-needed service for families. Go to: 
https://www.studentquickpay.com/parkwayschools/MyAccount/Main.aspx?webitemid=30​. 
 
Remember: ​“Moment by moment, we can find our way through.”​ Take care, have a great summer and 

stay safe . 
 
Lisa Gubernik Danielle Mosley 
PCMS PTO President PCMS PTO Vice-President 
lgpodo@aol.com dpmosley@gmail.com 
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